
I fully support this bill. It is just as important to control emissions from indirect sources of air pollution as it is to control emissions 
from direct sources. In defense of the air we breathe we need to do the best job we can to regulate harmful emissions. For too long 
air quality has degraded and the health effects from air pollution have plagued many in the Portland area. Thank you for bringing this 
legislation into the spotlight and I urge you to pass it.


